
6/2025 
Welcome Second Grade Families, 
 
​ Enclosed is your child’s Summer Reading book report which will need to be 
completed and turned in during the first full week of school this September.  Your child 
also received their own copy of our reading book, Days With Frog and Toad.  Reading is 
very important and can unlock opportunities and open new worlds.  The goal of this 
project is for you and your child to engage with a book in a way that is fun, interactive 
and educational.  Please be sure to discuss the book with your child as they read.  Start 
early, and have fun! 
​ Also, please make sure to review basic math skills/facts throughout the summer 
so that your child will be ready to work hard this September.  It is very important that we 
encourage our children to do their best work.  In my experience, keeping a routine that 
includes a small review of basic first grade math and reading skills creates a strong 
support for learning during the second grade.  Have a wonderful summer! 
 

SIncerely,  
Mrs. Aversano 
 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
I have read the Second Grade Summer Reading assignment.  I am aware of what 
needs to be done in order to assist my child in completing this project according to the 
given book report format.   
I have also received the book, Days With Frog and Toad, which will be returned to Mrs. 
Aversano with the completed Summer Reading project.  I am aware that I am 
responsible for replacing this book if it is damaged or lost. 
  
 
Child’s name: _____________________________ 

 
Parent’s signature: _________________________   Date: ____________ 

 


